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       October B.E. 2556 (2013)

To whom it may concern,

This is to certify that Mr. Palagron Pumrutai is an official of the Bangkok Metropolitan Administration (BMA). He has been working at the BMA for 9 years since March 3, 2003, and his present position is Technician Officer, Personnel Division, Office of the Permanent Secretary for the BMA. He has received his monthly salary of 13,160.- Baht (Thirteen Thousand One Hundred and Sixty Baht). This certificate will be used for his visa application to Japan between 11 – 15 December 2013.

It would be greatly appreciated for any kind assistance rendered to his visa application.






       Yours sincerely,





    (Mr. Sucheep Areeprachapiromya)

 



  


 Director 
Visa Section,
     The Embassy of Japan,
           BANGKOK.
Personnel Division


Office of the Permanent Secretary for the BMA


Bangkok Metropolitan Administration


City Hall, 173 Dinso Road


Bangkok 10200


Tel. 66 2224 3001 


Fax. 66 2223 3058
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